
Report of the Charity Committee for the year ended 31st Dec 2022

We started the year with 39736 nis in hand and during the year we received 125803 nis and disbursed 97839 nis.
The balance in hand as at 31.Dec 2022 was therefore 67700 nis.

The balance held as at 31st Dec 2022 represented the following

General 22380

Wedding  Fund 181

Restricted Funds. Beneficiaries being members of the Shul 16450

Book Fund 2087

Yom Kippur appeal 26603

67700

The Benefactor of the Wedding Fund has now resigned from the Shul as he is moving away due to ill health
and therefore this fund is currently merged with the General Funds.During the year 5 couples each received 2500 nis from the Shul

Following discussions with the Benefactor of the Restricted Funds , this fund is now available to non members but not to Institutions 

The Yom Kippur fund was distributed after date.

During the year we distributed 22000 nis at Purim time and a further 38500 nis at Pesah time
At Purim time 8 individuals and 7 institutions received funds and at Pesah 5 individuals and 7 institutions 

The Committee is grateful for the generosity of our members who have enabled the Committee to continue in this holy work

I would also like to pay tribute to my colleagues Rabbi Boudolovski and Adrienne Arnold for their dedicated work to the Shul's Charitable activity

J Wahnon
( Chairman )


